Year 4 Newsletter - Autumn 2022

Play and Lunch times
Year Four will have their
playtime at 10.45-1 lam
every day.

Our lunchtime break will
be from |12 noon to

I pm. We will send out
details of the planned
school dinners for each
week.

Homework.
Homework will be set online in the Google Classroom.
Homework will be available online from Monday and
must be completed by Saturday. It will be checked on
Sunday by the Teacher. All children have their own log
in details which can be found in the back pages of their
Reading Record books. They bring these books home
with their reading book every day and must bring it to
school every day. If your child is unable to complete the
work at home, they will be given a place in our
Homework Break (15 minutes) to complete it.

School Uniform
Please make sure that
your child arrives at
school dressed in the
correct uniform. If you
have lost any items or
your child has grown out
of any clothes, please let
us know as we do have
some spare uniform that
is clean and washed that
you may be able to use.

In the summer of 2023, Year 4 will have a national test on their multiplication
tables. The back of this newsletter has all of the multiplication tables printed on it.

Please help your child to prepare for this test.




